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Artist Spotlight: Monica Cliff
Where did you draw inspiration from when creating 
the set and puppets for ROARrrr? 

I researched lots of pictures of African artwork, villages, 
environment, and costuming. When I started to design 
the sets and costumes I discussed the ideas with Chuck 
Taylor, so I could get mainly the concept he had in his 
mind when he first envisioned ROARrrr, and therefore try 
to be as faithful as possible to the original idea. -More-Monica Cliff

Kids’ Day of Unity 
May 7 (11:30am); May 8 (12:10pm); and May 9 at (9:10am)
Get ready as children and teachers from the greater Madison community invade 
Edgewood College’s campus for a day of togetherness, music and fun! We have 
many schools committed, including Edgewood Campus School, Shorewood, 
Monona Grove, Hawthorne, Mendota, and Falk Elementary! We also have kids 
from community based organizations coming like Northport Packer community 
center. The day starts out with a short program that will include singing, story-
telling and an inclusion pledge. Graduate Dean Scott Campbell’s son Nicholas 
Campbell will be performing at Kids Day of Unity along with other students from 
local schools. After that, the kids will experience the entire production of ROARrrr: 
OleTwo-Feet’s Great Discovery. This promises to be an amazing event!

Bring Your Kid to Work Day and See a Play
Are you an Edgewood faculty member? Do you have a child who likes to sing 
along and have a good time? Faculty members are encouraged to bring their 
child to Kids Day of Unity. Because we have more schools requesting to attend 
Kids Day of Unity than we have spaces for, we can only reserve a few seats for 
Edgewood faculty and staff to participate in this event. -More- 

Support the Play
It’s not too late to support this production! We are still looking 
for donations to go towards our Scholarship Fund which will 
give one deserving Theatre student a $10,000 scholarship! You 
can purchase a seat for $100, which secures you a seat for 
May 9th’s performance of ROARrrr where you will have the 
opportunity to meet the scholarship recipient. You can also 
make a general donation, which goes to help out all aspects of 
production. Please visit  http://roartheplay.com/newsite/diversi-
ty-student-scholarship/ to learn more!

Cast Information
We are pleased to announce that the cast and crew have been set! It is a pleasure 
to announce that we will have many fresh faces in our cast—many making their 
first appearance on the Edgewood College stage. Theatre Major Ryan McCrumb 
will take on the role of Ole Two-Feet. He will meet his match in Madison community 
member Yeng Thao’s take on Evil One-Eye. Both men have strong voices and an 
even stronger stage presence! Stan Woodard will revise his role as the narrator 
Stafford, and newcomer Jasmine Winston lends her beautiful voice and smile to 
the lead role of Maureen. It is sure to be a great show! 

ROARrrr SCHEDULE:
Official times and dates of the play
KIDS DAY OF UNITY PERFORMANCES 
[Admission by invitation only]
May 7 	 11:30am 
May 8	 12:10pm 
May 9	 9:10am
GENERAL AUDIENCE PERFORMANCES 
[Open to Edgewood and Madison community]
May 9 	 7:00pm 
May 10	 7:00pm
Tickets are available beginning April 8th.  
Tickets (up to 2) are available FREE for 
Edgewood faculty & staff;Adult tickets are $12; 
Student tickets are $7.
Tickets can be ordered by calling (608) 663-
6710 or emailing to boxoffice@edgewood.edu. 
-More-
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Coming May 2013…
Our last issue! Final information on 
Kids’ Day of Unity, Scholarship  
update, interview with maestro Leotha 
Stanley and much more!

Intro from the editor: Anne Blust
Greetings from the Editor!

Hello ROARrrr fans and  
Happy April! I hope that 
you all enjoyed your spring 
break. Exciting things are 
happening as we approach 

the last month of ROARrrr’s 
production schedule. -More- 
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